Docket Nes. 030-01276 License Nos. 06-09522-01
030-00118 06-09522~02

Greenwich Hospita)l Association
ATTN: Gordon L. Smith
Vice President
One Perryridge Road
Greenwich, Connecticut 06830

Gentlemen:
Subject: Combined Inspection Nos. 030-01276/90-01 and 030-00118/90-01

This refers to your letter dated May 10, 1990, in response to our letter dated
April 21, 1990, and to the telephone conversation on August 17, 1990, between
Ralph Sgambato of your staff and S’ aven Courtemanche of this office.

After further review of Appendix K of Regulatory Guide 10.8, Revision 1 by our

staff, it has been decided to withdraw the apparent item of noncompliance found
in our letter dated April 21, 1990. Your present practice is within the legal

basis of your license.

During the telephone conversation of August 17, 1990, Mr. Sgambato stated that
the wearing of film badges by nurses attending patients that have received
therapeutic doses of radiopharmaceuticals had been reinstituted. This was done
at the suggestion of the inspector soon after the inspection of March 8, 1990,
as a good radiological practice. Please note, however, that Appendix R of
Regulatory Guide 10.8, Revision 2 riquires the wearing of film badges, TLD's or
dosimeters. The Modei Program in Appendix R wil) supercede your present
procedures when your license 1s renewed.

Yeur cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

Original Signed By:
Ronald R Bellamy

4

:- ~.(5 ' Malcolm R. Knapp, Director
Division of Radiation Safety
and Safeguards

ot

Public Document Roum (PDR)

Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)

State of Connecticut

Ralph Sgambato, M.D., Radiation Safety Officer
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